
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children in Need 

This will be on Friday 13
th

 November. If your child would like to dress up in non-uniform 

and come dressed as their favourite Superhero for the day,  dressed in spots, stripes or 

something else then that would be fantastic. All we would ask for is a small donation if your 

child comes as a Superhero or in non-school uniform. 

   

 

 

 

Bookshop 

Our second bookshop of the year will be on Wednesday 18
th

 November at the normal times. Remember, if your 

child has received any 100% stamps for their weekly attendance then they can spend them at the bookshop. 

Alternatively, they may wish to save them up and wait until the next bookshop in the New Year. 

 

 

Year 5 Kingswood Residential meeting 

This is taking place in Mrs Wallace’s classroom on Wednesday 11
th

 November at 5.00pm. A representative from 

Kingswood will be there to give more details about the trip. We have already had some reply slips from the 

children and a few deposits too! Excitement is mounting – just 6 months to go!!  

 

 

Christmas Fair 

A reminder that this is on Friday 27
th

 November from 5.00pm – 7.00pm at school. We are starting to 

collect donations for the children’s tombola, adult tombola and the raffle. If you have anything that you 

are able to donate please bring this to the school office. 

 

Half term building work 

New storage units have been installed along the Key Stage two corridors and look great. Mr Rea has continued to 

be busy and is in the process of finishing decorating our new indoor space for Forest School. Lots and lots of 

paintwork has been completed both over the summer holidays and half term by Mr Rea and because of that our 

school now looks modern and fresh.  

 

 

Tapestry 

Early Years staff would like to thank all the parents and carers for logging onto their child’s Tapestry on-line 

learning journals and sharing activities on it. This is a fantastic start to our use with this new resource. 
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